
 

 

   

  

 

6th June 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers      
 
KS2 – We the Curious Trip 
 
As part of our learning in science, we have arranged for a trip to We the Curious on Friday 27th June.  We will 
leave by coach at 9.20am. We will get involved with some hands-on science with over 200 interactive exhibits 
about the world around us, from bubbles to brains, rainbows to robots and tinkering to tornados.  
 
The total cost is £8.50 (£4.25 for Pupil Premium).  If you have any queries, please call the school office on 
01934 822498.  The payment needs to be made via ParentPay and we ask that all payments are made by 
23rd June.  Although the cost is voluntary, in reality the trip will not be able to take place unless the costs are 
met.  
 
We have some slots at the gift shop.  Your child can bring a maximum of £5 to spend at the gift shop if you 
wish. 
 
Children will need: 

• to wear their school uniform as normal    

• a packed lunch and a bottle of water (no fizzy drinks).  You can order a school dinner for the day and 
this will be a packed lunch and bottle of water.  These will need to be booked on ParentPay by 20th 
June. 

• The venue request no bags as they don’t have room to store them so just bring a lunch box, water 
bottle and coat if needed.    

 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us.  
 

Kind regards  

Mrs Evans 

BANWELL PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Belong Believe Achieve 
Headteacher: Mrs C Pocock 

 

West Street, Banwell, North Somerset BS29 6DB 

Telephone: 01934 822498   

Email: office@banwell.extendlearning.org 

Web: www.banwellprimary.co.uk 

 

  

  

  


